
Comment from Brighton Barber 

I very much support planning ahead when it comes to safety measures that will be incorporated into 

such an impressive innovation. The likelihood of ADS traffic increasing over the next decades is quite 

high, and I would hope that erring on the side of caution would be the norm when it comes to 

thousands of these vehicles being made and used. I hope that these guidelines can be brought forth 

soon so as to be able to review and give them time to become more effective before its too late. I fully 

support this and look forward to a safer future. 

 


